
Cascade Airport Advisory Committee Meeting Minutes 

Date: 7 June 2018 

Time: 7:15PM 

Location: Cascade Airport FBO 

Present: Rob Terry, Ray Arnold, Wes Smith, Ryan Campbell, Mike Arnold, Kevin Bissell  

 

1. Motion to approve April 6 AAC meeting minutes made by Wes and seconded by Ray.  All in 

favor. 

2. T-O Engineers will be at City Hall at 5PM, just prior to the city council meeting to present 

highlights from the airport masterplan.  AAC members are invited to attend. 

3. Kevin Bissell of T-O Engineers came to discuss apron design.  A few highlights from the 

discussion: 

a. To satisfy FAA grant requirements, the City will need to get a fee estimate from a 

competing firm for the apron design.  They will likely use the same one they have in the 

past out of Colorado. 

b. Discussion about a runway extension.  FAA would likely be more serious about funding 

this if the airport had greater air traffic (e.g. 500 takeoffs/landings per year).  If we were 

to extend the runway, it’s likely that FAA would require the public road on the north 

side to be relocated to the north edge of the property or even onto adjacent properties. 

c. Timeline was discussed.  The airport masterplan will be finished in August and then 

submitted to FAA for review.  Apron design will then commence.  Hoping to have 

approvals done in time for construction in latter half of 2019.       

4. Meeting adjourned at 8:12 PM. 


